
President & District Commissioner Report November 2023

We had another great season! Thank you to everyone on the board for all your hardworking and 
dedication to the league and the kids in our community.

10/10 City had a broken line near field 14, Charlie and Antonio quickly created and changed field 
location to still allow the children to play that upcoming Saturday. 

11/2 small car went under the fence near field 18, left small drive marks on the field. Contacted the 
police and City again to report and request more drive byes. City to repair and ask when will they 
start working on the gate that’s been broke all season. Still no confirmed date for repairs.

11/3 Pierre followed up with the City to check on repair dates and share the pictures. Still no date.

Calendar a date to list repairs and changes for our next season, then schedule a meeting with the 
City to discuss further.

Check on warranty with Fletchers - we still have some leaking in the restrooms that needs to be 
repaired asap.

Clancy and I ordered end of the season gifts and reserved Pasquini’s for dinner on December 12th.

Adult League would like to reserve fields for another season October 2023 - January 2024 (4 fields 
each Sunday)

Indoor would like to reserve two fields December 9th to play.

New field will be created for 2024 season by field 18 - prepping will start off season.

Proposal for next season- have a meet and greet between Coaches and referees to diffuse the 
intimidation on the fields. Many Coaches have mentioned this idea, so I would like to calendar it for 
a next 2024 season topic.

District 6 meeting - minutes from the 10/11 meeting were submitted seperately for this meeting as 
well. Our fields will host the District Gold Cup on December 2nd & 3rd. Will be for U10 - U14 age 
group. Email was sent out. 
Additional meeting was called on 10/30 to vote on upcoming positions as commissioner. Larry 
Svetich will remain in this position.
Next meeting will be in person November 20th in Sacramento. 


